
NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSAL TO AMEND AN EXISTING DEVELOPMENT 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF ANKENY AND KREG ENTERPRISES, INC. 

 

The City Council of the City of Ankeny, Iowa, will meet on the 2nd day of December, 2019, at 

the City Hall, 410 West 1st Street, Ankeny, Iowa, at 5:30 p.m., for the purpose of considering 

approval of an amended development agreement with Kreg Enterprises, Inc.  The amended 

development agreement will amend the scope of the project and amend the timeline for which 

Kreg Enterprises, Inc. is required to begin their development project, as outlined in the original 

development agreement.   

 

At the aforementioned time and place, oral or written comments may be filed or made on the 

proposal to enter into the Development Agreement. After said hearing, the City may take action 

on said Development Agreement. 

 

DATED this 18th day of November, 2019. 

       __________________________________ 

       Denise L. Hoy, City Clerk 

 

Published in the Des Moines Register on the 22nd day of November, 2019. 

        

 

 

 

 


